INVITATION FOR PUBLIC COMMENT
SAFE RETURN TO IN-PERSON INSTRUCTION 
&
CONTINUITY OF SERVICES PLAN

Cliff Park is seeking public comment on its Safe Return to In-Person Instruction & Continuity of Services Plan related to the American Rescue Plan Elementary and Secondary School Emergency Relief Fund.  You are invited to review the draft plan which is available at the following link: https://www.cliffparkhigh.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/3/2021/06/Cliff-Park-Safe-Return-Plan.pdf
The School will accept public comment on the plan through June 15 by email to: jeff.waechter@cliffparkhigh.org 
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